Australian Government

Have a
VET FEE-HELP

debt you believe

you shouldn’t?

Apply before

31 December 2022
to have that

debt cancelled.

Help is at hand for your VET FEE-HELP debt.

Visit VET.Ombudsman.gov.au or call 1800 060 789 COMMONWEALTH
to find out if you have VET FEE-HELP debt and what to do next. OMBUDSMAN



